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January In-Service Day 

Our annual Professional Development Day will be January 19th at the middle school. Breakout 

sessions will be conducted by our in-house experts and include a various assortment of topics 

from technology in the classroom to evidence based instructional strategies. We greatly 

appreciate the willingness of our staff to share best practices with others and are excited for a 

day of learning from each other.  

 

Idaho Positive Behavior Network 

Each building has established a team that will go through the training in conjunction with our 

pilot project with the Idaho Positive Behavior Network. The teams will attend a conference at 

Boise State on January 19 to kick off our learning. The event will feature various breakout 

sessions that will enhance our knowledge of Positive Behavior Intervention Supports (PBIS) as a 

whole.   

 


